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COMMUNIQUE FROM CHAIRMAN, CASB
2" september 2011

1 am happy to inform you that the Cost Accounting Standards Board
Secretariat has prepared a revised Guidance Note on Cost Accounting
Standard - 4 (CAS-4). The same has been exposed for the public
comments. | request all of you to please forward your views / comments /
suggestions on the revised guidance note to the CASB Secretariat latest by
October 10, 2011.

The Institute has got good response to the announcement for
empanelment of Resource Persons for preparation of Guidance Note
relating to Performance Appraisal Report. The process of finalization of the
same is in progress and CASB will come out with a document on the same
very soon.

| would also like to inform you that the CEP department of the Institute

" has been organising a series of programme on Cost Accounting Standards
throughout India and next programme is proposed to be held at Mumbai
on 21% October 2011. | request all of you to block this date and attend the
same.

| wish all of you very happy Ganesh Chaturthi and Onam.

”
kesh Singh




